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Partnership News 
November 10, 2024 

Immanuel Lutheran Church 
Pastor Michael Erdman 

St Paul Lutheran Church 
Monona Lutheran Church 

Pastor Thomas Nowak 
Our Savior Deaf Lutheran Church 

Report: Trunk or Treat 
Pastor Michael Erdman 

We had a great time at 
Trunk or Treat this year. As 
always seems to be the 
case, the weather was 
terrible again. So, we were 
very grateful to be set up 
inside Immanuel’s narthex 
instead of sitting in the 
cutting wind.  

However, the bad weather 
also worked to our advantage. There were quite a few families that 
were happy to warm up, use the bathroom, and chat with us for a while.  

This was the first year we did trunk or treat together with the 
partnership, and it was a lot more fun that way. Thank you to members 

from St Paul who 
joined us! 

[The Erdman 
family dressed up 
as characters from 
“How to Train Your 
Dragon.” Edmund 
was Toothless, 
Paul was Hiccup, 
and Thomas was a 
baby Viking!] 



2 
 

Final Partnership Roundtable Discussion 
Nov 10 @2:00pm at Immanuel 

Pastor Michael Erdman 

Starting on Oct 27th, the partnership has started a series of roundtable 
discussions for two reasons. First, we want to share with you what we 
learned from the CADDS surveys. Second, we want your input as we 
move forward to the next step: building a unified vision for the 
partnership. 

To everyone who attended already: Thank you! If you have not yet 
attended a roundtable, you only have one more chance. Join us TODAY, 
Nov 10 @2:00pm at Immanuel. I hope you see you there!  

Thanksgiving Eve Worship Nov 27 @6:00pm 
at Monona 

Pastor Michael Erdman 

The partnership is invited to a joint Thanksgiving Eve worship service 
hosted at Monona on Nov 27th @6:00pm. Come join us in giving thanks 
to God for all he has accomplished for us and through us together! 

Joint Sunday Service on Dec 8th @9:00am at 
Immanuel 

Pastor Michael Erdman 

The partnership is doing something new! We are combining our Sunday 
services together for one special event on Dec 8th @9:00am at 
Immanuel. Why? There are two reasons: First, we would like to 
celebrate everything that God has accomplished through our 
partnership together. Second, we want to look forward together, 
building a unified vision of what our partnership will look like in the 
future. 

So, we hope that all of you will join us that Sunday morning for a joint 
service together. We will praise God for how he has blessed us and 
prepare our hearts and minds to walk together on the path God is 
calling us to take. 


